
Comment from Steven Haws 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

Please consider legislation that would allow the option for the use of technology to enhance 

vehicle security it both cars and autocycles/motorcycles. In this day and age where cameras can 

allow a driver to view blind spots, rear view, side view, and even top view (most of the time 

without having to turn their heads, and therefore watching the road more thoroughly), why 

wouldn't we want to encourage that kind of safety? 
 


